STATE CAPITOL P.O. Box 110001 Juneau, AK 99811-0001 907-465-3500 fax: 907-465-3532



550 West Seventh Avenue, Suite 1700 Anchorage, AK 99501 907-269-7450 fax 907-269-7461 www.Gov.Alaska.Gov Governor@Alaska.Gov

RECEIVED

FIB 2 6 2018

February 21, 2018

MUNICIPALITY OF SKAGWAY

The Honorable Monica Carlson Mayor Municipality of Skagway P.O. Box 415 Skagway, AK 99840

Dear Mayor Carlson,

Thank you for meeting me last week and for your letters, dated December 21, 2017 and January 8, 2018, relating to the Alaska Class Ferries and the Alaska Marine Highway System (AMHS) Skagway Ferry Terminal.

I know that the AMHS provides a vital transportation link among Alaska's coastal communities, and appreciate your candor in expressing the importance of this system to the vitality of the Skagway community. I also appreciate your community's willingness to contribute funding towards this project.

As we continue to examine options for the AMHS moving forward, we will keep in mind your request to rebuild—as opposed to refurbish—the Skagway dock.

Thank you for bringing this issue to our attention.

Wolker

Sincerely,

Bill Walker Governor